
 

 

Vision 
 

SMHS develops clear, 

unified practices and 

policies for all stakeholders 

in order to continually 

improve student learning. 

 

SLO’s 

S = Socially Adjusted                

A = Academically Advanced 

I = Independent Learner        

N = Noteworthy Citizen            

T = Technologically Savvy 

 
 

Mission 
 

SMHS assures that all students 

achieve the high levels of 

learning required for success 

in college, career, or post-

secondary training. 

 

 

Santa Maria High School 

Principal’s 411 

 

March 31, 2033 

 

Reminders:   

*Grades will be due April 3rd, 3:00pm (look for Sonia email coming next week with further details)   
*First 10 – Last 10 – Remember to NOT allow students to go to the restrooms during the first and 

last 10 minutes of each class period. This will encourage students to use their break time wisely 

and maintain the use of class time.  

This week in Athletics:  

 

 



Calendar Events at SMHS 

 

 

 

From the Student Services Office (Ivan Diaz)   

*     Spring Sports Celebration/Boys Soccer CIF Celebration April 21st 6th period. This is a voluntary 

assembly. 

*     School Senate is on Tuesday, April 4th, during 4th period in EPA. 

*     Wednesday, April 5th, Inter-Club Council Meeting (clubs) at lunch, room 609. 

*     Thursday, April 6th is the Last day for students to buy your CAP/GOWN Sets at the business office 

*     April 10th/11th, Las Compadres/Compadres Club will attend the Museum of Tolerance, UCLA, 

CSULA, and Universal Studios.  

*     April 10th EAOP will be at UC Santa Cruz and Santa Cruz Board Walk 

*     April 11th EOAP will be at USC And California Science Museum 

• Unfortunately, EVERY 15 MINUTES program scheduled for May 18th/19th has been canceled by 
fighting back Santa Maria; we will try again to get this off the ground next school year.  

• RTI team will be at an RTI Conference in Seattle, Washington, April 4th-6th. 

 

From the Principal: (Steve Campbell) 

This week we started CAST testing for our science students. The format of this year’s 
testing allows classes outside the science department to remain largely un-effected by 
the week’s tests. There is one exception to this rule, there are a number of 11th graders 
(and even some 12th graders) who are required to test but do not currently have a 
science course. We will need to reach these students next week by bringing them into 



the MMLC for their testing. These students will be contacted and brought to the MMLC 
with the help of our security team.  
 
Testing seems to be going pretty well with only a few technology glitches (so far 
anyway) and approximately 85% of our science students having taken the science 
portion of the test.  
English testing will be conducted the week of April 17th in a very similar format as the 
science. Again, most of the impact from that week’s testing contained to the English 
Department. Math testing, also similar format, will be conducted that next week of April 
24th.  
 
We are making a much bigger push this year with our testing so please take any 
opportunity to help promote the importance of these tests. We are looking for a 
significant jump from last year’s scores. I’d like to thank Tim and Leticia for putting 
together a game plan that seems to be off to a great start.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

(Steve Campbell, Principal SMHS) 

 

 


